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What’s New  
Importation Ban on Lever Action Shotguns,    
with a capacity of greater than five shots   

 

 

The NSW Police Force Firearms Registry is aware that the Commonwealth 
Government has extended the current ban on the importation of lever 
action shotguns with a magazine capacity of more than five rounds and 
lever action shotgun magazines with a capacity of more than five rounds. 

 

The temporary importation ban is intended to be in place until the review of 
the National Firearms Agreement is concluded and the agreed outcomes 
are implemented. 

 

The NSW Government is continuing to consider its position regarding the 
re-categorisation of the firearm. Our position will be conveyed to the 
Commonwealth with regards to furthering the discussions and finalisation 
of the National Firearms Agreement. 

 

Further information regarding this matter can be located by clicking on the 
following link:  

https://www.ministerjustice.gov.au/Mediareleases/Pages/2016/ThirdQuarte
r/Lever-action-shotguns-import-ban.aspx 

 

Any enquiries on this matter can be submitted via the Contact Us page on 
this website. 
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